
SUMMARY OF NO. 25-34 

This proposed law would prohibit the state from requiring 

any city or town to have a zoning district that permits six 

units or more per acre of land. The proposed law would also 

prohibit any property from having more than 10 units per acre 

unless the landowner obtains a special permit from their local 

zoning board of appeals, planning board, or other special permit 

granting authority. 


